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We’re Improving Your Water System- Filmore Area 

Cooper Contractor Company, working for the Sewerage and Water Board, will be replacing fire 

hydrants in your area.  This work will be done in two parts.  

 

Residents and businesses in two sections of the Filmore Area may experience low water pressure on 

Tuesday, August 16, 2016.   

 

The streets affected and times are listed below: 

 

     Part I       (9 a .m. to 1 p.m.) 

 

  ON                                            FROM                                                 TO 

       Perlita Drive                             Mirabeau Avenue                              Owens Boulevard  

 

     Part II      (1 p.m. to 5 p.m.) 

ON                                            FROM                                                   TO 

            Harrison Avenue                     Davey Drive                               St. Bernard Avenue 

 

 

We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure.  

 

** Please note that all scheduled work may change due to unforeseen circumstances such as weather 

delays. A link to our website that includes our latest press releases is attached for your convenience. 

http://www.swbno.org/news_pressreleases.asp. 
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